
August 19, 2024 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of Rising 6th and 9th Grade Students, 

The Genesis Parent Portal will open shortly for parents to complete forms. To maintain accurate 
records and database information, families with rising 6th and 9th graders will need to provide 
updated residency confirmation to the WTPS School District. Please upload two current 
documents from the following lists into your Genesis Parent Portal. This residency update must 
be completed in order to view your child’s 2024/25 class schedule. 

One suggested item from the list below: 

● Property Tax Bill 
● Mortgage Statement 
● Affidavit of Domicile 
● Copy of Executed Deed 
● Signed Settlement Statement 
● Copy of Executed Lease 
● Affidavit of Title 
● H.U.D. Settlement 

One suggested item from the list below: 

● Utility Bill 
● Driver’s License 
● Car Insurance 
● Vehicle Registration 
● Voter Registration 
● Delivery Receipts 

If you have any questions or need any assistance, please contact Kerrin McGowan at 
kmcgowan@wallpublicschools.org or 732-556-2658. 

I hope you and your family are enjoying the final weeks of summer. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy Handerhan, Superintendent of Schools 
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